Chris O'Brien

From: Sam Radov <samradov@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 9:52 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Please fully fund HB 7335

To whom it may concern,

Writing to send my support of FULLY funding our public libraries across the state of Rhode Island. Please fully support HB
7335. We need to keep our free “third spaces” open, accessible and funded. | use the library to rent not only books but
movies and audiobooks too. | use the space the study and love how many unique yet inclusive programs our libraries
host. Let’s keep them funded and functional!

Sam Radov

99 Chapin Ave, Apt 2, Providence, RI, 02909
samradov@gmail.com



